
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
March 11, 2014 
 
 
RE:   POLICE DEPARTMENT AND 
     TREASURER’S OFFICE REMODEL 
                  

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Police Department and Treasurer’s Office 
Remodel project: 
 
 
WIESER BROTHERS GENERAL CONTRACTOR  $151,865.00 
LA CRESCENT, MINNESOTA 
 
Market & Johnson    $169,298.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Police Department and Treasurer’s Office Remodel 
project is $140,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Wieser Brothers General 
Contractor in the amount of $151,865.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


